
 
 

 
 

Date: 28.04.2023 

 

To, 

The Executive Director 

BSE Limited, PJ Towers, 

Dalal Street, Mumbai- 400001  

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Sub: Initial disclosure by an entity identified as a Large Corporate  

Scrip Code: 514442 

 

With reference to the above stated subject, we bring to your kind notice that the financial 

year of the Company is from 01 April 2022 to 31 March 2023, accordingly we hereby 

confirm that as on 31 March 2023, we do not fall under the category of Large Corporate 

criteria as per the applicability framework given under the SEBI circular 

SEBI/HO/DDHS/CIR/P/2018/144 dated November 26, 2018.  

 

We request you to take the same on record and acknowledge the receipt of the aforesaid 

statement 

 

Thanking You, 

 

FOR SRI KPR INDUSTRIES LIMITED 

 

 

 

KISHAN REDDY NALLA 

MANAGING DIRECTOR 

DIN: 00038966 
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